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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Important Covid updates to keep our Families Safe 
 

To reduce the risk of COVID-19 spreading ,the Local Authority have drawn up a list of 

recommendations:  

• Hands Face Space and Fresh Air 
• Restrict the number of people you have any close contact with – particularly 

people you don’t know well 
• Get home testing kits and test the whole family at least twice a week (and record 

the results on line) 
• Get a test and isolate if you have any of the classic symptoms 
• Get vaccinated as soon as you can if offered the jab (important to get the second 

one) but continue to do all the above even after jabbed 
 
If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19, they must not come to school and should 
remain at home for at least 10 days from the date when their symptoms appeared. All 
siblings must also remain at home. All other household members who remain well, must 
stay at home and not leave the house for 10 days, as this will greatly reduce the overall 
amount of infection the household could pass on to others in the community. 

 
 Anyone with symptoms will be eligible for a PCR test (the normally available test type) 
and this can be arranged via https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by calling 
119.  
 
Further Information  
Further information is available at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr R Müller 
Headteacher 

mailto:office@alexandrajunior.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test%20or%20by%20calling%20119
https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test%20or%20by%20calling%20119

